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At Forensic Psychology Associates (FPA), we are open – but we have made 
modifications to manage the risk of COVID-19. 

 

1. Jails, Detention Centers, Prisons, and other Institutions: Each institution 
sets their own rules and we are abiding by them.  Most institutions have 
moved to no-contact visitation, only.  This limits interviews and curtails the 
range of psychological tests we can administer.  

2. For outpatients: 
a. If a defendant or litigant is at home and has video access, we will 

conduct the assessment interview by video telephone. 
b. If the defendant or litigant does not have Internet, then he or she can 

come to our office.  We have dedicated a room for televideo from 
office-to-office within our building, so that there would be minimal 
contact.  Only one outpatient at a time will be invited to come to the 
waiting room and the rooms will be cleaned after each person leaves. 

 

There are some times when a video interview and remote testing are not 
sufficient.  We can always schedule an in-person interview in the future. 

Thank you for your patience and flexibility during this difficult time. 
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